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A residential house fire was reported in Rocksbury Township in the early morning hours on 

December 7th,2022.  The Pennington County Sheriff’s Office, Thief River Falls Police 

Department, Thief River Falls Fire Department, and the State Fire Marshall’s Office responded.  

The fire was extinguished and upon investigation it was discovered that a female was deceased 

inside the residence.  This case remains under investigation.  No further information will be 

released until notification of next of kin.  No other injuries reported. 
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